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Hello, my name is Jenna Hall and I began working at BCLC in August 2022. I am originally from Delaware 
but moved to South Carolina after college graduation. I graduated from Coastal Carolina University with 
my Bachelor’s Degree in Early Childhood Education. 
 
In my free time I love reading, photography, spending time with friends and family and going to the beach! 
          
Before permanently moving here, I spent many years in Delaware volunteering and working with children 
and young adults with special needs. This is an area close to my heart as my older brother has autism. 
He is the person that inspired me to become a teacher. I believe teaching is more than just a job, it is a 
calling, and I am happy to be fulfilling mine here at BCLC! 
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